
 

 

 

Hong Kong Adventist Hospital-Tsuen Wan responds to public enquiries 

 

In response to the inquiries and letters regarding the recent incident at 

Hong Kong Adventist Hospital-Tsuen Wan (HKAH-TW), we would like to 

reassure you that it is always our fundamental commitment and mission to 

provide the best quality medical services to everyone who attends our hospital 

for medical treatment and care. 

  

We would also like to take this opportunity to reassure you that we have 

been abiding by the Personal Data (Privacy) Ordinance all the time.  Please 

be informed that the Private Hospital Association, including our hospital, is 

considering and reviewing the enhancement of personal data protection policy.  

  

The policies of The Adventist are under continual review to ensure best 

practice in every facet of medical service. All medical staff at the Adventist 

receive on-going training and guidance to ensure compliance with its policies. 

  

Once again, thank you for your valuable feedback. 


